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I strongly oppose this measure. Allowing mail in voting will allow for higher voter 

turnout out, more informed voting, and allowing people vote when it’s convenient for 

them. People won’t have to miss work. There are folks who are disabled and unable 

to vote in person. Do not go through with this, it is only appeasing the president and 

now helpful to the general public.  


